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Save the Date 

 

08 
Happy Birthday 
Ms. Maral! 
 

13 Parents Club 
Meeting 6-7PM 

16 
FHS Open 
House 4:30-7 
School closes at 
12:30PM 

17 Happy St. 
Patrick’s Day 

29 Easter Egg Hunt 

30 Good Friday.  
School Closed 

April 2 
Easter Monday.  
School Closed. 

April 3 
Sibling 
Applications 
are due 

April 6  
Intent to return 
forms are due 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents Club News 

The next meeting is Tuesday, 

March 13th from 6-7pm at the 

school. Childcare is available for a 

small fee and dinner for the little 

ones is provided by a club member. 

Please join us so that we can 

continue planning a great year for 

our children.  

Parents Club will be hosting an 

Open House “Friendraiser” on 

March 16th. This has become a 

wonderful communtiy mixer loved 

by all. Dinners will be available 

for purchase. 

 

Thank you for coming out to 

support FHS during Dine Out 

night at Rounds Burger. Where is 

your money going? Next month’s 

field trip bus will be provided by 

funds raised at the silent auction. 

Teachers have also submitted 

classroom wish lists that we are 

working to fulfill. We are lining up 

end of year enrichment activities. 

This is all made possible by your 

generous contributions. 

Upcoming Events 

Open house is on  March 16th 

from 4:30-7pm. All are welcome! 

Your children have been having 

fun learning and can’t wait to show 

off all they have accomplished, as 

well as some extra spcial fun 

projects they have enjoyed making. 

FHS will be closing early to 

prepare for the festivities. Please 

remember to pick up your child 

by 12:30 pm sharp. 

 

 

 

 

 
Friendly Reminders 

• Sibling applications are due April 3rd, 

and Intent to return forms are due 

by April 6th! 

• School is a Peanut Free Zone! Nothing 

with peanuts please. 

• Please be sure to have updated cell 

phone, work number and email contact 

info with your child's name.  

• Please read all posted notices so that 

your child won’t miss out on any 

planned events. 

• Be conscious of your child’s health, 

illness spreads quickly. Please keep 

your child home if they are sick. 

• Tuition checks are due on or before the 

5th of each month – late fees will be 

assessed. 

• Ms. Rosemarie’s and Ms. Soni’s 

students are expected to hand in 

homework on time. Please encourage 

your children to finish in a timely 

manner. 

A Special Thank You… 
Thank you parents for providing 

Valentine’s Day Goodies! 
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